From: paul acton [mailto:pacton1@btinternet.com] 
Sent: 01 August 2016 09:50
To: Andrew Lewis
Subject: Fwd: Heyford Park Phase 6 16/00263/F

Andrew,

Comments attached.

Regards

Paul

Paul Acton
Urban Designer

07564 229473
pacton1@btinternet.com

Begin forwarded message:

From: paul acton <pacton1@btinternet.com>
Subject: Re: Heyford Park Phase 6 16/00263/F
Date: 26 July 2016 10:29:01 BST
To: Andrew Lewis <Andrew.Lewis@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Andrew,

I don’t think I’ve been consulted.  I will have a look at the amended plans when I have a moment but it won’t be today and may be difficult to fit in tomorrow.  Is it urgent?

Paul

On 25 Jul 2016, at 17:22, Andrew Lewis <Andrew.Lewis@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> wrote:

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Paul

We have had amended plans on this one on which you should have been consulted. I cannot find anything on my system but if you sent something in can you send again please.

If not can you have a "quick" look and see how far they have overcome your criticisms.

Cheers

A

-----Original Message-----
From: info@paul-acton.co.uk [mailto:info@paul-acton.co.uk] 
Sent: 13 April 2016 12:03
To: Andrew Lewis
Subject: Heyford Park Phase 6 16/00263/F

Andrew,

Comments attached.

Paul


